[image: image1.jpg]SOUTHWEST NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION



[image: image2.jpg]



[image: image3.png]SEDGWICI

medical
reserve.
corps




Southwest Neighborhood Association will be hosting the Sedgwick County Medical Reserve Corps in providing information on this years H1N1 Flu season. 

Free To The Public.

Location: 


Wichita Public Alford Library      

  





   3447 S. Meridian  

                                                                 Wichita, Kansas

Time:



   7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.

 Information Please Call     
               Joshua Blick 316-260-0223

What is H1N1 Influenza (flu)?

 H1N1 (referred to initially as “swine flu”) is a new flu virus causing illness in people. This new

 Virus was first detected in people in the United States in April 2009. Other countries have

 reported people sick with this new virus.
Who’s at greatest risk?

Those at greatest risk include:

• Pregnant women,

• Children age 6 months to 24 years old
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• People age 25-64 years with health conditions that compromise their immune systems..
